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Telford Infant School would like to wish you 

all a peaceful and safe Easter weekend. 

EXPLAINING CORONAVIRUS 
TO YOUNG CHILDREN 

Attached to today’s 
correspondence you will find an 
information book explaining 
Coronavirus to children, 
illustrated by ‘The Gruffalo’ 
illustrator, Axel Scheffler. 
 
This available online too – 
google: 
nosy crow coronavirus 

 

 

SEND SUPPORTED 

Also with today’s correspondence you 

will find a letter and a folder of things 

to do from SEND Supported. 

Feedback on their previous Newsletters 

has been extremely positive so we will 

continue to send you their 

correspondence but please be aware 

that these are optional extras that you 

may wish to use with your children. We 

don’t want to bombard you with ‘stuff’! 

 

 

 

The best way to contact us during 

school closure is by email 

admin2326@welearn365.com 


